
 

 
 

Announcement 
 

Change in Board of Directors  
 

This is to inform that Mr. U. Venkataraman has resigned from the Board of the 
Exchange as CEO-Debt Segment and whole time director w.e.f. February 14, 2014 
in view of assuming office by new MD & CEO with effect from February 1, 2014. 
 
Mr. U. Venkataraman will continue to act as Managing Director & CEO of MCX-SX 
Clearing Corporation Limited, a subsidiary of the Exchange.  

 
 

 


